
ELEVATING YOUR CAREER

Passion for
high class

https://www.step2lux.com
team@step2lux.com

ABOUT US

Step2Lux was born as a concept agency,
intertwining a passion for high level
services & envisioned as a hunt for
continuously improving services within
the industry.

After an interview we'll create a
personalized programme to help you get
the job you want. Resume preparation,
cover letter review, social media profile
building up, on-line research advice,
interview tips and periodical job offer
scouting.
We'll get your job together! Making the
best CV for your profile, writing a
professional cover letter that will enhance
your candidature. We'll check your social
media to make it professional, also
provide you with the most common
interview questions on private aviation
and the correct answer, reaction and
behaviour. We'll also add you to our jobs
database and send you potential
matches.

Duration : 3 hour(s) + email support
Price : 250€

WWW.STEP2LUX.COM

WE STRONGLY
BELIEVE IN
PROVIDING PERFECT
SERVICE TO OUR
CUSTOMERS.


